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Michael Haendiges
18 s Rockingham Way
Amherst, NY 14228

August 18, 2019

Erie County Water Authority
285 Main Street

Room 350
Buffalo, NY 14203

Terrence McCracken - Secretary to the Authority

Dear Secretary McCracken,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as SCADA engineer. My last day
of employment will be Friday September 13, 2019.

' will continue to help with the transition of my duties for the remaining time [ am working
here.

Thank you for the opportunity to work in a challenging job with the many new friends I have
found here. 1 wish great success to you and all the wonderful people that | had the privilege o f
working with for the last several years.

Sincerely,

Michael Haendiges
SCADA Engineer

c.c.: Dan NeMovyer - Director of Human Rescurces
Russel! Stoll - Executive Engineer


PJG
Typewritten Text
C-2




